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1. And the Winner of the Orica Australia Best of the Best Queensland Water Taste Test is Burdekin Shire Council

2. Operators Recognised for Outstanding Achievements

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
1.   And the Winner of the Orica Australia Best of the Best Queensland Water Taste      Test  is Burdekin Shire Council

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Well, we managed to secure 31 samples out of a possible 62 entries, but there could always only be one winner!  

Congratulations to Burdekin Shire Council who earned bragging rights for the best tasting tap water in Queensland for their Ayr water treatment scheme at the WIOA Conference on the Gold Coast last week.  Competition was tough and the judges had their olfactory senses tested while the news cameras rolled...

We would like to thank all our members who participated in this exciting event over the past few months, and we look forward to taking the competition into the community next year to raise awareness of the great work you are doing in providing an excellent product straight to the tap.

For more information about the regional winners and the grand final event, visit our website at http://www.qldwater.com.au/Water_Taste_Test
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
2.   Operators Recognised for Outstanding Achievements

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Congratulations to Tammy Beddow from Central Highlands Regional Council (Blackwater) and Ashley Reidy from Isaac Regional Council (Middlemount) who received the Young Operator of the Year and Operator of the Year (Civil) Awards at the annual WIOA Awards Dinner on the Gold Coast on Thursday, 7 June 2012.

Sponsored by qldwater, the awards aim to encourage outstanding operational performance of Queensland water industry employees and this year we were fortunate to again acknowledge operators who showed excellent performance, initiative and all round attention to detail.

Tammy and Ashley will receive an all expenses paid trip (value $2,000 each) to join the WIOA delegation on a tour of water and wastewater facilities in New Zealand as well as attending the Water Industry Operations Group NZ conference in May 2013.

To see some great photos of the event, visit the WIOA post conference website at http://wioa.smugmug.com/Events/WIOAQLD2012/23510915_cQPvFb#!i=1900649837&k=qwDRdkX
We would like to take this opportunity to thank WIOA for allowing us to steal the limelight at their event, and for all our guests – including regional taste test winners – for joining us at the Awards Dinner.
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